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RESIGNATION OF AN ALTERNATE STATUTORY AUDITOR 

 

Rome, 30 September 2020 – The Company announces that, as communicated to 

the Company on 29 September, Professor Mario Venezia has resigned with 

immediate effect from the position of Alternate Statutory Auditor of the Company, 

due to professional reasons.  
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